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Wishing you all a very                     
Happy Festive season                         

      from us all at Margaret 
House                                                          

 Best wishes Gail & Thomas 
 

Margaret House up for another Award    

Gail has been shortlisted as a Finalist 
for the Women Achieving Greatness in 

Social Care Awards.   This award       
recognises women in the industry who 

have gone above and beyond to       
ensure their service not only meets 

but exceeds the expectations of their 
clients, as well as ensuring that staff 
wellbeing and retention is extremely 

well managed.  

Assistance Baths 

Do you know anyone    
living locally who used to 

enjoy a bath but is no 
longer able to have one, 
but might like to again?? 

If so, please ask them to 
give Sam or Lea-Ann a 
call.  We have already 

helped a number of local 
residents enjoy having a 

bath with sensory lights & 
Jacuzzi jets—but would 
be pleased to welcome 

anyone else you know of 

Christmas time at Margaret House 

We are looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible at our 

Cocktail Party on Weds 18th December from 6.00pm. 

Lea-Ann has now started decorating the home 

and has a full calendar of festive events planned 

for residents.  Staff will also be taking part, so 

you will see us all dressed up on ‘Elf Day’  and 

then Christmas jumper day later in the month! 

 

 
 

New for 2024! 

After coming to visit us last week, we are delighted that 
‘Reignite’ - a dance troop made up only of 
members aged 75+, have agreed to come 
and hold regular dance lessons and      
sessions with the residents and staff! 



 

 

Please visit our website to see all the activities that we have coming up 

for the following month : www.margarethouse.co.uk/News & Event’s  

Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home 

Follow us on twitter : @MargarethseH … because we care 

 

 
 

We enjoyed a lively       

session with Kiddleydivey, 

including singing, dancing 

& having a lot of fun with 

the balloons 

 

Instead of    

saying hats off 

to them—it 

was definitely 

a case of  hats 

on…,….. 
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We spent time with 

our reading buddies 

and they also came 

for lunch.  John 

went to the school 

too, helping them 

with their project on   

lowering food   

waste—showing 

them how to make 

smoothies from very 

ripe fruit 
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We celebrated International Men’s Day—with 

some of our lovely gentlemen!!! 
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We’ve also danced, painted, baked, 

sorted old coins, played board 

games and celebrated birthdays this 

month too! 


